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THANK YOU A

We are very grateful for the people and organizations in our Kamloops
community!

Today we want to give a big thanks to Em Hammer of the Centre for
Seniors' Information in the Brock Activity Centre for her generous gift of
handmade knitted booties.

Caring and giving back to others comes naturally to the retired nurse and
we were so fortunate to be a recipient of Ms. Hammer's skill and care.

Thank you to Kamloops This Week for taking the time to come do this for
us and always for their support with sharing about the organization.

Also, thank you to Brock Activity Centre Executive Director Brandi Allen
and Executive Assistant Camille Godin for having us.

We could not do what we do without such incredible support such as this!

Please visit Kamloops This Week for the original article.
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